Antelope Valley RPAC
Minutes of the May 3, 2018, meeting at the Antelope Valley Community Center.

Member present: Dan Anthony, Katy Buell, Mike Curti, Eric Edgerton, Arden Gerbig, Patti Hamic-
Christensen, Mark Langner, Don Morris, Orval Mosby, Ned Welsh, Bruce Woodworth.

Member’s absent: Charles Brown, Roger Donahue, John Vannoy, Cheryl Isbell.

Agency representatives present: Amanda Greenberg, David Hathaway, Gerry Le Francois, Doug Power.
Community attendance: approximately 15.

Approve minutes of April 5, 2018 (Buell/Hamic-Christensen) approved by all.

MWTC update presented by Doug Power.

Supervisor’s Report presented by John Peters. He discussed recreation activities, campgrounds, the
Forest Service, grazing, the tobacco policy and other topics. He said that there is an opening on the
Eastern Sierra Agency on Aging for anyone interested.

Clint Hershey and Georgette Noble asked for RPAC support for either fencing the existing location of the
Senior Center Recycling Center or moving the operation to a centralized location near the Community
Center. Motion of support for proposals approved by all.

Dark Sky issues were discussed. A motion (Woodworth/Langner) to bring the issue to the RPAC for
another look was not supported (4/5/1).

Behavioral Health’s Amanda Greenberg and David Hathaway discussed the new and expanded service at
the Wellness Center and the Walker Small House Project. The Hospice will have office space at the
Wellness Center.

Mike Curti requested that “Member Comments” be listed as an agenda item after “Public Comments”.
Submitted by Mark Langner



